

Be Apart of the BIG Picture THESE EXPERIENCES CHANGE HEARTS

SHARES START AT \$10

Please consider helping fund the youth of Most Precious Blood Parish for the June middle school mission experience (\$50 each) and the July high school Steubenville Catholic Conference experience (approx. \$475.00 each).

For our teens, these trips give them an opportunity to learn and grow in their Catholic faith in the areas of social teaching, service, leadership, Church teaching, and, in general, the Christian moral life. It is for this that we humbly ask all family and friends of our Most Precious Blood Parish Community for your support! We are on fire for the Gospel, and want to know, love, and serve Christ better; we want to become intentional disciples of Jesus Christ! We ask for your help in any of the following ways:

- * Giving up a few minutes each day to pray for our team, both as we prepare for our trips and eventually, spend our time in growth and service-this is so important, so thank you for your prayers!
- * Giving a financial contribution by purchasing stock in our youth team. Consider it a worthwhile investment, aimed at keeping faith and service alive in our community and world. We hope to share with you about our experiences and what we hope to do in keeping the spirit of service and prayer active in the months that follow.

I would like to purchase	shares of stock @ \$10.00 each. Total:	~
You will receive a postca	ard of gratitude, so please complete the following:	
Name:	Phone:	
Address:		
City/State/Zip:	Email:	

- Please make your check payable to: MPB Parish-Youth Ministry with Memo noting "Stock Sale"
- Please return this Stock Purchase form and your check to:
 MPB Religious Education/Youth Ministry Office, Attn. Ashley Ellis, 120 E. Washington St., New London, WI 54961

We deeply appreciate your generosity in helping make these trips become a reality for our young people. THANK YOU!